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Eltham Bowling Club 

June 2016 Newsletter 

Message from The President 
Hello All,  

 

Welcome to this first address to you in my new role as 

president or our bowling club. And welcome to the first 

newsletter from our new editor, Chris Riddell. 

 

This newsletter, which I am hoping to rename with something 

eye-catching, is intended not necessarily to entertain, but to 

communicate. Between Chris and I, and as many and varied 

contributors as we are able to inspire to put pen to paper, the 

Newsletter should form a direct line of communication form 

the Board, from the selectors, in fact form all of our varied 

committed and sub-committees. With this communication in 

mind, the results of the Annual General Meeting held on 

Sunday May 1 will follow my report. 

 

The Board’s first meeting was held on Wednesday 18th May, 

and subsequent meetings will be held on the 3rd Wednesday 

of each month. I invite you to seek out the board members 

and ask them to represent you on any aspect of our clubs’ 

operations that you may be interested in.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing interest, and in particular a HUGE 

thank you to all those who have so promptly, and generously, 

responded to the formation and setting up of the committees 

 

Club Events 
Wednesday Social Bowls 
Every Wednesday at 

12:30pm.  

Saturday Social Bowls 
Every Saturday at 12:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have news you 

would like to 

share? 
E-mail Chris Riddell at 

chrisriddell87@gmail.com 
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and sub-committees. A relatively seamless transition from one year to the next is the direct 

result of this generosity of time and commitment.  

 

Please note, I am going to be traveling overseas until mid-June, so please excuse my 

absence from around the club during this time.  

 

Ray Carroll 

President 

Results from the Annual General Meeting 
   

BOARD OF DIRECTORS President Ray Carroll 

 Vice President Carol Schilling-Collins 

 Secretary Meryl Spargo 

 Assistant Secretary Christine Guest 

 Treasurer Scott Jarred 

 Past President Ros Camera 

 Directors  

 Sue Arnott Rob Harris 

 Cliff Lynch Pam Flett 

 Chris Riddell  

MIDWEEK PENNANT  Convener Di Debney 

 Selectors  

 Trennah Wadham Christine Guest 

 Don White Iris Azzopardi 

 Organizing Committee  

 Sue Arnott Jan McDermott 

SATURDAY PENNANT  Selectors  

 Cliff Lynch Frank Camera 

 Brent Arnott David Gillespie 

 Greg Lambert  

 Organizing Committee 2 Vacancies 
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MATCH COMMITTEE Women’s Convener Roslyn Camera 

 Members  

 Sue Arnott Cath Andrew 

 Men’s  

 Cliff Lynch Peter Toovey 

 1 Vacancy  

BAR COMMITTEE Convener Frank Camera 

 Hall Hire Coordinator Meryl Spargo 

 Members  

 Noel Spargo Roslyn Camera 

 Brent Arnott Pam Flett 

 Treenah Wadham  

GREENS COMMITTEE  Director/Convener Daryl Chidley 

 Members  

 Noel Spargo Peter Toovey 

 David Hosking  

CATERING SUB COMMITTEE Convener Edna Roden 

 Members  

 Steve Spargo Maureen Luke 

 2 Vacancies  

SPECIAL EVENTS SUB COMMITTEE Convener Maureen Luke 

 Members  

 Bruce Irvine Cath Andrews 

 Jan McDermott Pam Flett 

FUNDRAISING SUB COMMITTEE Convener Jenny Millar 

 Members  

 Elaine Shaw Barbara Woodward 

 Di Debney  

NIGHT PENNANT SUB COMMITEE Convener Paul Hickey 

  Don White 
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RECRUITMENT & NEW MEMBERS SUB 

COMMITEE Convener Roslyn Camera 

 Members  

 Michelle Dalton Jenny Millar 

 Graeme Dudley  

SUMMER WEDNESDAY BOWLS SUB 

COMMITTEE Convener Bruce Goodman 

 Members  

 Graeme Dudley Archie Show 

 David Hosking Bob Harris 

 1 Vacancy Maureen Luke 

WINTER WEDNESDAY SUB 

COMMITTEE Convener Rob Harris 

 Members  

 Archie Shaw Graeme Dudley 

 3 Vacancies David Hosking 

WINTER SATURDAY SUB COMMITTEE Convener Bruce Irvine 

 Members  

 Roslyn Camera Sue Arnott 

 Jenny Millar Frank Camera 

GARDEN SUB COMMITTEE Cliff Lynch Bob Cairns 

 Graeme Lewis Bruce Hill 

 Mike Theodore  

TWILIGHT BOWLS SUB COMMITTEE Convener Frank Camera 

 Members  

 Jenny Millar Pam Flett 

 Jan McDermott  

FACILITIES SUB COMMITTEE Convener Meryl Spargo 

 Works Director Wayne Wilson 

 Providore Rina Baker 

 Clubhouse Manager Meryl Spargo 
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FACILITIES SUB COMMITTEE Members  

 Jan McDermott Di Debney 

 Elaine Shaw Jenny Millar 

40/40 SUB COMMITTEE Convener John Elliott 

 Members  

 Maureen Luke Bob Harris 

 Riekie Sloggett Cliff Sloggett 

COACHES SUB COMMITTEE Convener Brent Arnott 

 Members  

 Terry Bain Roslyn Camera 

 Meryl Spargo Ron Stafford 

UMPIRES SUB COMMITTEE Convener Brent Arnott 

 Members  

 Frank Camera Greg Lambert 

 Maureen Luke Noel Spargo 

 Carol Schilling-Collins   

PORTFOLIOS 
HANDBOOK Coordinator Carol Schilling Collins 

 Members  

 Frank Camera 2 Vacancies 

NEWSLETTER Chris Riddell  

SPONSORSHIP Vacant  

BAREFOOT BOWLS COORDINATOR Vacant  

ALMONER Treenah Wadham  

WEBSITE EDITOR Chris Riddell  

DELEGATES Carol Schilling-Collins Meryl Spargo 
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The Bowls Show: Bowls is Back on Free to Air TV 
Have you seen The Bowls Show yet? It’s on SBS 

Sunday afternoons at 1pm, and also available on 

SBS On Demand if you can’t make it to your 

television. 

Featuring player profiles, coaching tips from some 

of Australia’s leading players, bowls highlights and 

much more, it is a show that simply cannot be 

missed.  

Calendar Now Live on Website 
Our website now boasts a calendar. It will be 

updated throughout the year with bowling events, 

meetings, coaching sessions, and social events. It is 

fully interactive, and you can scroll through to any 

month. This is the first of a number of changes being 

made to the website, so make sure you keep an eye 

on elthambowlsclub.com.au.  

Saturday Winter Social Bowls 
Every Saturday at 12:30pm. 

Come down to the club for 2 games, with a break for afternoon tea. There are cash prizes 

for the winners, a door prize worth $25, and other lucky player prizes.  

Cost: $7, or $2 for those who have paid the winter levy. Contact the club between 11:00am 

and 11:45am on game day, or place your name on the signup sheets at the club. 

Wednesday Winter Social Bowls 
Every Wednesday at 12:30pm. 2 Games of 10 ends, with a break for Afternoon Tea in 

between. 

$6 entry, or $2 for those who have paid the winter levy. 

Contact the club between 11:00am and 11:45am on game day, or place your name on the 

signup sheets at the club. 


